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1. " In its interim report on the organization of the work of the Committee in 1964
(A/AC.105/16), the Buresu stated that there was agreement among the members that
the Iegal Sub-Cormittes would meet at Geneva from 9 to 26 March 1964. Tt also
stated that the Committee should hold one session "in the surmer in New York" in
order to, among others, consider the reports of its Sub-Committees and of the
specialized agencies, . : .
2, At the conclusion of its scheduled session at Geneva on 26 March, the Iegal
Sub~Committee noted that although-substantial progress had been achleved in its | ‘ 2
work, "there had been insufficient time to draft internationel egreements". It
therefore agreed to resume its session at New York "gpproxiuately three weeké
before the forthcoming meeting of its parent Committee".

5‘, In connexion with the foregoing agreement, the officers of the Committee held
consultations with all the members with a view to ascertaining their views
regarding the programmne of work of the Cormittee in 196k, ‘
L., On the basis of these consultations, and the assumption that the nineteenth
regular session of the General Assembly will open on 10 November 1964, members of
the Committee have agreed with thé following:
(1) The resumed session of the Iegal Sub-Committee will be held at
Headquarters from 5 to 23 October. :
(11) The fifth session of the main Committee will be held at Headquarters L '»

from 26 October to 6 November. 7\”é

5. Accordingly, the Sedretary—General has been requested to make the necessary -’i]g
administrative arrangements for the resumed session of the Legal Sub-Committee and e
the fifth session of the Committee.
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